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Projects:

• Website Upgrade

• Color mockup v. 1 complete 
• Link to mockup - https://goo.gl/CTvGke

• Working w/ development on mockup v. 2
• Weblink should be made available in early February 

• Continue server and network maintenance

• Upgrade to Lynx system

• Meeting with vendors for 2018-19 Erate (continued from last month)

• Preparing network for new switching hardware and access points
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One to One Updates:

• Chromebook Distribution
• DHS = 311
• DMS = 326

• December Repairs
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Grade Number of Repairs Returned Same Day Extensive Repair

12th 5 4 1

11th 4 2 2

10th 7 5 2

9th 5 3 2

8th 10 10 0

7th 10 6 4

6th 20 17 3

Totals 61 47 14








